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William J. Perry Award

In recognition of superb contributions to the advancement of precision strike systems, 
the National Defense Industrial Association’s Integrated Precision Warfare Division 

takes great pride in awarding the William J. Perry Award to:

Mr. Frank St. John
Chief Operating Officer of the Lockheed Martin Corporation

Mr. St. John has led Lockheed Martin’s pursuit of excellence in the field of precision 
strike.  His determination and leadership spanning decades have delivered combat 
capabilities to the U.S. Armed Forces heralding precision advancements across the 

battlespace.


